
 

FDRH Mission Statement as EPMA Institutional Member 

 

The F.D. Roosevelt University Hospital with Policlinics  in Banská Bystrica, Slovakia, (FDRH) decided to 

become an institutional member of EPMA for we find our visions of future healthcare development  

in very close agreement with the visions which EPMA presents since the very beginning of its 

activities in 2009.  By our participation in EPMA we want to support EPMA’s professional activities  as 

well as we would like to contribute to the practical applications of predictive, preventive and 

personalized medicine (PPPM, or 3PM) at our hospital here in the Slovak Republic.   We do hope that 

our team of medical professionals and other experts in the related fields, in a close international 

cooperation under EPMA’s  coordination,  can accomplish the pioneering work and bring practical 

PPPM/3PM as close to the patient and caring-about-their-health individuals as possible. We would 

also like to encourage other medical facilities and organizations in Slovakia to join us so that we can 

coordinate our efforts in improving practical healthcare for all people. 


